
The survey on funding options for the proposed PLPOA gymnasium provided valuable insights 
into community preferences and varying opinions on the funding methods. 

 

Considering these results and other factors, the Finance Committee concluded that Option 2 be 
on the ballot in connection with the gymnasium project and will be worded as follows on the 
ballot that will open on Jan 27, 2025 and close on March 1, 2025.  

 

 


